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Hsieh, Chialin

To: Moore, Jamillah
Subject: RE: Weekly Update 12-9-16 

 
 
 
 
Weekly Update 12-9-16 
 
Dear Campus Community, 
Can you believe it’s December? This semester has flown by! Thank you for making my first semester at Cañada 
College positive and enjoyable.  
 
 

IEPI Update 
 
Cañada College has now hosted two of three visits by a Partnership Resource Team (PRT).   The PRT is a group of 
community college peers representing the Institutional Effectiveness Partnership Initiative (IEPI) from the State 
Chancellor’s Office. Our College will receive assistance from the PRT in two areas: (a) Integrated Planning and 
Resource Allocation; (b) Strategic Enrollment Management and (c) Professional Development. Participation in the 
project will provide Cañada the opportunity for insights from the expertise of the PRT team and funding to 
implement activities to further serve student needs. During the most recent visit, the PRT met with representatives 
from the various planning groups on campus to: (1) review the team’s summary of the October 17 visit and (2) 
review the Menu of Options developed by the team (a document of integrated planning resources).  
 
The next steps include holding the third and final meeting (either in person on over the phone) and the College 
developing an action plan to submit to the State Chancellor’s office to receive funding to implement the plan. We 
will continue to keep the Cañada community informed throughout this process.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Jamillah Moore, Ed.D. 
President 
 
  

 


